
 

   January 2017 

 

Welcome to the 3rd Quarter! 

Here are some very important school items to note: 

 If your child is too ill to participate in school for the day, please call the 

office to let Mrs. Kraft know.  We also need doctors’ notes if your child has 

been to the doctor. 

 

 If your high school student has a job, they must complete a “Flexible Credit 

Application” with Mrs. Cubberley and then regularly submit pay stubs if they 

want to receive school credit for working.  This is a fantastic opportunity ACE offers 

its students!  Message Mrs. Cubberley immediately with questions. 

 

 Required state testing will begin soon.  This testing is on-site in 

Wapakoneta and is mandatory. Please watch your Schoology messages, e-

mail, Facebook accounts, and U.S. Mail for specific dates/times your 

child/children will need to attend testing. 

 

 Be on the lookout for a new “to-do” each week: the recording of your 

child’s/children’s weekly attendance.  This will come to you as an online 

survey and will need to be completed each week.  More to come soon! 

 

 We are THRILLED to welcome WOCAP (West Ohio 

Community Action Partnership) to ACE every Wednesday.  Ms. 

Angie Gilmore will be working with our school to help connect our 

students with career and employment information and skills. 

  

 ACE Academy will be hosting evaluators from AdvancED on February 7, 8 & 9 as 

we go through a re-accreditation review.  We’ll be asking some of YOU to 

participate!  This is a wonderful opportunity to show off what we do best here at 

ACE: Build an Education Around Our Students! 

 

 If you have a high school student, please be sure they visit the following 

website and register if they are looking for part-time and/or summer 

employment: https://hometownopportunity.com/cer/student/register.php 

https://hometownopportunity.com/cer/student/register.php


Selective Service:  It's the LAW  

“…it shall be the duty of every male citizen of the United States, and every other male person residing in 

the United States, who … is between the ages of eighteen and twenty-six, to present himself for and 

submit to registration...”    -  Section 453(a), Military Selective Service Act 

 

Go to: https://www.sss.gov/Home/Registration for online registration. 

 

The New Door is IN! 
Thanks for your patience during the re-construction of the entrance!  Now 

we are awaiting the arrival of the window cling with our name.   

 

 

Important Dates: 
Jan 22-28: National School Choice Week 

Feb 14: 11am-12pm Snack Time for Students, grades K-12 

Feb 16: 8:30 am or 12:00 pm Coffee Time with Carrie (parent meeting) 

Mar 6-10: MAP Testing for grades 9-12 

Mar 6-10: Intensive Week for 3rd Quarter 

Mar 13: 4th Quarter Begins 

Mar 13-17: Ohio Graduation Tests for gr 12 

Mar 22: 10 am ATC for all 11th grade students 

Mar 31: Internet Bills due for Reimbursement (collecting 

Jan, Feb & Mar) 

Apr 4-20: State Testing for Grades 3-12 

 

 

Enrollment: 
Do you know someone that could benefit from their child attending 

ACE?  Have them give us a call, or have them check out our 

website/Facebook.  We can provide education to any K-12 student in Ohio, even those that 

have dropped out of school up through age 21. 

 

Facebook & Twitter: 
Have you signed up to follow us on Facebook and/or Twitter?  Please do 

so at:  www.facebook.com/GO2ACEACADEMY and @ACE_Academy or  

#EducationBuiltAroundYou. 

 

 

 

Thank You for choosing ACE 

Academy as your school of 

choice!  All students are welcome to stop 

by and pick up a free scarf to help us celebrate 

(we will eventually need them!). 

 

https://www.sss.gov/Home/Registration
http://www.facebook.com/GO2ACEACADEMY
https://twitter.com/ACE_Academy
https://twitter.com/hashtag/EducationBuiltAroundYou?src=hash
http://schoolchoiceweek.com/

